6th June, 1956.

My dear Frank,

The paper on New Tables of Behrena' Teat of Significance has
been sant to Irwin under the napes of Fisher and Healy with the
addition to Healy's remarks, a2 on his sheet returned herswith,
He will notice I have altered € to d in two pleces.

I have just finimshed a visit from Geary and Goudawasrd on
I.8.I., etatutes, of whioh I am thoroughly tired, but thank God
M. Vincent waa prevented from atbending our conference!l

For your interest I am enclosing & letter just received from
ongé Steen Rasmussern in Denmark, I have not yet answered it, so I

shall be glad to hawve it baok with your comments.

Sinperely youra,

Znge



